
                                               
 
 
 

 
 

THE CORPORATION OF THE 

TOWNSHIP OF MATACHEWAN 
 
 
 
To:  Residents of the Township of Matachewan 
 
 
You may notice a lot of activity around the Helipad and the Fire Department for 
the next few days. 
 
The Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry are fighting a wildfire northeast 
of Matachewan. 
 
The Township of Matachewan is not in any danger at this time.  Should that 
change at any time, you will be updated. 
 

They are using the Fire Department as a Staging Area and using the Helipad to 
transport fire rangers, supplies and equipment. 
 
We are in close contact with Emergency Management Ontario and the Ministry of 
Natural Resources and Forestry. 
 
 
Janet Gore 
 
Community Emergency Management Coordinator 
 
June 18, 2021   

 


